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13th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 1 
 
As part of our History learning in Year 1, we are learning about “My History”. We are looking 
at the people who are in our family and the events that have happened in our own lives. We 
would like to make a display of the people who are in our family and create some family 
trees. 
 
We would like the children to bring in some photographs of their family so they can tell us 
who is in their family. We would also like to see photographs of events that have happened 
in their lives e.g. walking, running, riding a bike/scooter, going on holiday etc. 
 
Please can you bring these in the week commencing 18th September. If you do not have 
printed photographs, then you can email them to the school office secretary@st-margarets-
dover.kent.sch.uk who will pass them onto our class. 
 
We look forward to finding out more about all of the families in our class. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H. Moloney   C. Hoile  

 
Miss Moloney and Mrs Hoile 
Class 1 Teachers 
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